

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Faith is taking the first step even when you don't see the whole staircase."

Martin Luther King, Jr.

October 15, 0215

Dear St. Stan's Family:

The mystery of faith and the trust we place in God daily here at St. Stan's School is perhaps the most beautiful thing there is to celebrate about our community. It is also the most amazing thing about Catholic education overall.

Tomorrow evening we will have the opportunity to bring together members of our school, parish and community at our annual Coach Bingo event. I look forward to seeing many of you there and I wish to give my sincere and heartfelt thank you to the HSA, who makes this event spectacular each and every year. Please be advised that due to this event, aftercare will be held in the church basement tomorrow, October 16th.

Our middle school students had an amazing field trip at the Buehler Space Center this week and our little learners were completely enthralled by our Math Magic 'Stay Trip." On Friday, October 23rd grades kindergarten through 4th will be part of a Halloween safety assembly given by the Sayreville police department.

Last week, some parents may have received progress reports for students whom teachers had a concern about, in terms of their grades/performance in particular subject/subjects. If you did receive one of these forms please sign and return it to your child's homeroom teacher ASAP. If you have questions please do not hesitate contacting the teacher who sent the progress report and remember conferences for ALL students will be held in the beginning of November.

Elena Molunouco

Elena Malinconico, Principal